
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Special Meeting March 20, 2023 

The Special Meeting was convened by President Rebecca Wolfe at 1:00 p.m. Those 
attending were Sidney Logan, Vice President; Tanya Olson, Secretary; CEO/General 
Manager John Haarlow; General Counsel Colin Willenbrock; Chief Financial Officer 
Scott Jones; Chief Information Officer Kristi Sterling; other District staff; 
Commission & Executive Services Director Melissa Collins; Clerk of the Board 
Allison Morrison; and Deputy Clerks of the Board Jenny Rich and Morgan Stoltzner. 

ACTIVE THREAT AWARENESS TRAINING 

Safety Specialist Tim Durand, Emergency Management Program Manager Scott Parker, and 
Emergency Management Analyst Hunter Burchard provided training on Active Threat 
Awareness. 

The meeting recessed at 1 :49 p.m. and reconvened at 1 :56 p.m. 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further discussion, the Special Meeting of March 20, 2023, adjourned at 
3:32 p.m. 


